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February 15, 2022

Honorable Chairwoman Vanessa Atterbeary, Vice-Chairman Alonzo Washington, and Ways and Means
Committee Members:

Represent Maryland supports this bill to simplify dates and to standardize early voting hours. Voting
should be easy, swift, and without confusion; therefore, we ask for a favorable report!

Sincerely,

Justin Gallardo, Volunteer
Represent Maryland
Legislative District 8

Represent Maryland is a grassroots anti-corruption group of citizen advocates that #FightForDemocracy in Maryland.  Our
democracy solutions include: Public Election Funds, Independent Redistricting, Special Elections, Ranked Choice  Voting, Increased

Ethics and Transparency, and Increased Voter Participation. Learn more about our work at www.RepresentMaryland.org
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